
From: The Harlo Leasing Manager <LeasingManager@theharlo.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from October 26

Date: October 30, 2017 at 2:04:51 PM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

We loved Kerri and will be requesting her for our next event.

Thank you so much!!

 

Amanda

Amanda Boaz | Leasing & Brand Manager

The Harlo | 1350 Boylston Street | Boston, MA 02215

O. (617) 459-4092 | leasingmanager@theharlo.com

www.theharlo.com


